
July 18, 2018   
 
 
 
Jennifer Gatz 
USD 113 Prairie Hills 
1619 S. Old Hwy. 75 
Sabetha, KS  66534 
 
Dear Jennifer Gatz, 
 
The Kansas State Board of Education approved your Kansas Preschool Pilot Grant 
Application for FY 2018-2019.  
 
You will receive a Total amount of $ 10,000.00 from Children’s Initiative Funds (CIF).    
Funds may be used to support any aspect of the approved Kansas Preschool Pilot. 
 
Please sign and return both the grant award notification as well as the assurances on 
or before August 10, 2018 to:  
 
Beccy Strohm, Administrative Specialist 
Kansas State Department of Education 
900 SW Jackson, STE 620  
Topeka, KS 66612-1212 
 
Or scan and email to: 
bstrohm@ksde.org 
 
If you need clarification or further information, you may contact the Kansas State 
Department of Education at (785) 296-5081. I wish you much success with this program. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Natalie McClane 
Education Program Consultant 
Kansas Department of Education

mailto:bstrohm@ksde.org

